
Unaffiliated voters, you received a message from BallotTrax on May 17th stating that your June 
25th Election ballot was mailed. That information was incorrect due to a data entry error on our 
part. Please be advised that your ballot has not yet been sent, but is scheduled to be mailed out 
the week of June 3rd. We apologize for the error. If you have any questions, please contact Annie 
Kuntz at 970-345-6565 or at akuntz@co.washington.co.us 


